Troop 431 Expenses Policy 

Significant financial commitments for events (such as campouts and trips) will not be made prior to receiving money from the participating scouts and parents. 

Once an individual has paid for an event, the money is not refundable unless the event organizer is able to receive a refund on behalf of that individual, and no refunds are available within 2 weeks of the event. 

Group food expenses (such as grubmaster funds) will be collected as part of the event cost. 

Each grubmaster will be given a budget to purchase food for his patrol, and will submit receipts to the event leader for reimbursement. 

Each event leader will work with the troop treasurer for requesting checks and submitting receipts after the expenses have been paid for (i.e. no advance payments) however the event leader should manage the detailed expenses in order to minimize the amount of troop checks written and accounting tracking necessary.  In general, expenses should be less than $75 unless otherwise discussed by several leaders. 

No member of the committee, leaders, or helpers should be out of pocket when assisting with group activities. 

Troop 431 Fundraising

The troop generally conducts a few fundraisers during the scouting year. One or more of the events will be used as an opportunity for the scouts to earn credit for their scout accounts. 

Credit will be distributed to the scout accounts after the event is concluded and the committee decides what amounts will go to the troop versus the scouts. The individual amount of credit going into each scout account will be proportional to the amount earned by that scout.  

Scouts may use credit from their accounts on troop events such as campouts (including summer camp) and trips, and a scout’s credits expire when he leaves the troop. 
